
 

 

 

 

January 2022 

 

To all the Staff, Parents/Carers and Pupils at Manor Park Primary School, 

Happy New Year. 

Thank you so much for all your donations towards our shoebox appeal and all 

the boxes the children decorated and filled. These boxes will go to the Spring of 

Life School which provides education for one of the poorer communities in The 

Gambia. 

Since COVID, people in The Gambia have been struggling; the lack of tourism 

has meant that people have not been able to work and so have struggled to buy 

food and provide the basic essentials for their families. Your shoeboxes will 

therefore make a huge difference to the children who otherwise would not be 

receiving any toys and presents. They will be so excited to receive them.   

Thank you so much for all your support and generosity, we really do appreciate 

it. 

 

Bev Hodt 

  

 

 

 

 

 


